
Dear Senate Rules Committee members, 
I urge you to hold a work session for HB2927, regarding the National Popular Vote Interstate 
Compact, on Monday or Wednesday of next week. I strongly favor this bill moving to the Senate 
floor for a vote. 

April Brenden-Locke 
3435 Biegler Ln S 
Salem OR 97302 


